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HGS workers launch petition to
keep their jobs in Liverpool

PCS members face redundancy if they cannot transfer 40 miles away

Workers employed by Hinduja Global Solutions in Liverpool have launched a 
petition to keep their jobs.

Public and Commercial Services (PCS) union members working on HGS’s
Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) contract in Tithebarn Street have been told
a quarter their jobs will go as part of a company restructure.

Those who keep their jobs will have to relocate to Preston, almost 40 miles away.

PCS general secretary Fran Heathcote said: “Expecting our members to transfer
to Preston is unfeasible, impractical and expensive as the cost-of-living crisis
continues to bite.

“Many have said they will be left with no choice but to reluctantly take
redundancy and hope to get a job closer to home.

“It is disgraceful for HGS to prioritise cutting costs over the wellbeing and
employment of its staff. HGS has made no concessions to staff or offered any
practical or financial help.

“Please sign this petition to keep these hard-working staff in work and in
Liverpool.”
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https://www.megaphone.org.uk/petitions/hinduja-global-services-protect-our-jobs-in-liverpool

